Good afternoon, Cedarwood Families!
I am reaching out as we have seen an influx in some people not adhering to our dismissal procedures.
1. If you are picking your child up from school, and you need to park.  You must park in a designated parking spot.  Please refrain from parking in a Handicapped Spot unless you have the appropriate placard.
2. Do Not park in the Bus Lane.  This is a huge safety concern.  
3. Do not move the cones.  They are there for a reason.  
4. Lastly, please be patient.  Regardless of when you arrive, dismissal start to finish only lasts 15 minutes.  If you are concerned about waiting, either arrive early or come a little later (you will miss the rush).
Thank you for understanding, and I appreciate you all adhering to our Safety Protocols.
Have a great day!
Rodney Johnson
Principal
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